
Calling All Tech professionals & College Students:

Become a Hackathon Mentor!

What is Hackathon by the Sea-Girls Edition?

• A positive environment for girls to use technology   
 which will seed a lifelong interest in the field.

• Teams of Middle and High School girls “hack” togerther  
 to create awesome award-winning projects.

• Teams will have the opportunity to learn to use    
 technology to MAKE TOMORROW BETTER.

• The event is open to the first eighty (80) 7th-12th grade   
 girls who register. All experience levels are welcome.

Do mentors need to attend both days?

Absolutely not! We only ask that you volunteer for a   
minimum of 3-hour shift during the event, but if you’d like 
to volunteer for the whole event, that’s ok too.

When:

Begins June 21  
6 p.m. - 9 p.m.

Resumes June 22  
9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Duration:

This is a two-day event. 
It is NOT an overnight event.

Location: 

VCOE Conference and 
Educational Services Center

5100 Adolfo Road
Camarillo, CA 93012

Make Tomorrow Better  •  June 21 - 22, 2019

To sign up, go to: 

www.hackathonbythesea.com
Questions? Contact Rodrigo A. Cardenas
rcardenas@vcoe.org or (805) 437-8047

#hackbythesea


